

Monte Foundation Firework Show

From fresno_mike <fresno_mike@yahoo.com>

Date Mon 1/6/2025 7:48 PM

To City Council < citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

As a veteran and a dog owner, please appreciate what the Monte Foundation does for the community, but request that they replace their humongous annual firework show with a digital aerial show. Use music instead of loud bangs. Eliminate the smoke that pollutes the air and garbage that falls into the ocean.

I live in Live Oak, three miles away, and it causes problems for me and terror for my dog. Join the 21st century and replace fireworks with drones.

Thank You.

Mike Rebensdorf 1555 Merrill St Santa Cruz, CA 95062

about:blank 1/1